
From: Mike Gurski  
Sent: Thursday, October 7, 2021 4:37 PM 
To: Office-Mayor Richmondhill <officemayor@richmondhill.ca>; Joe DiPaola <joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca>; Carmine 
Perrelli <carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca>; Greg Beros <greg.beros@richmondhill.ca>; Tom Muench 
<tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>; Castro Liu <castro.liu@richmondhill.ca>; David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca>; 
Karen Cilevitz <karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca>; Godwin Chan <godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca>; Clerks Richmondhill 
<clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: The Blue Issue 
  
To the clerk, Please post this to the public record for upcoming council meeting.  
I know that Carmine Perrelli is true to his word, that no tax dollars will be spent on his blue/green bin exchange. 
 
It is unfortunate that his plans did not work out.  Perhaps council can dock his salary, something he has done to others, until the 
debt is paid off. 
 
Whether the councillor thinks his event is exempt or not is actually immaterial.  "No tax dollars will be spent." That is his word,  That 
was his solemn promise to us taxayers. I am sure he wants to keep his word above all. 
 
So councillors please help him keep it. 
 
ps. I guess those emails us residents had to give up to do the exchange now have a real price tag. 
 
--  
mike gurski 
159 Avenue Rd, Richmond Hill, ON L4C  4Z6 
 

 


